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DISPOSITION: EXTENSION GRANTED THROUGH MAY 1, 2024 

 

On March 29, 2024, Portland General Electric (PGE) filed a motion for extension of time 

to file its proposed tariff changes for new large load connections until May 1, 2024. PGE 

states that it contacted counsel for Staff, the Alliance of Western Energy Consumers 

(AWEC), and Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board (CUB). The company represents that Staff 

does not oppose the request and that CUB and AWEC take no position on the motion.  

 

On March 29, 2024, the Chief Administrative Law Judge granted a short-term extension 

until April 5, 2025, to provide time for my review of the request. I grant PGE’s motion. 

The deadline for PGE to file its proposed tariff changes is extended to May 1, 2024.  

 

Dated this 1st day of April, 2024, at Salem, Oregon. 

 

 

 _________________________________ 

Alison Lackey 

Administrative Law Judge 

 

 

 


